

12 December 2014

Mr Ben Gill President ANU Students' Association Students' Facilities Building 17a The Australian National University **Professor Richard Baker**Pro Vice-Chancellor Student Experience

Office of the Vice-Chancellor +61 2 6125 4873 Pvc.se@anu.edu.au

Canberra ACT 0200 Australia

Dear Mr Gill

As required by 16.1 of the funding agreement between the University and the Australian National University Students' Association, I write to give you 60 days' notice of our intention to terminate the agreement.

As we have discussed recently, it is the University's intention to enter into new funding agreements with the student associations which will reflect the outcomes of the recently concluded Ernst & Young review of financial governance of student associations. Termination of the existing agreement, due to expire in May next year, will enable us to align the agreements with the funding and reporting cycle.

We anticipate providing you with a draft of the new agreement around the third week of January, so that the new agreement can be executed at the same time the current agreement concludes.

Yours sincerely

Richard Baker